August 1, 1977

Katia Blackburn 2108 Oliver Avenue South Minneapolis, Minnesota 55405

Dear Kat:

The young professor of communications who is on our staff for the summer is available and willing to discuss graduate journalism activities on the University campus and show you the departments, and introduce you to people if you express the curiosity. His name is Jim Brown and he can be reached in Building A, 376-4056, for an appointment.

Sincerely,

Henry Blackburn, M.D. Professor and Director

HB/as